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Llond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures. 30th March, 1939.

Dear Sir, ,
I am in receipt of your letter of yesterday's date

regarding a trawler, 216 ft. in .‘!.ength, proposed to be built

by Kessrs. Hall, Fussell & Co., Ltd., and in reply have to

inform ym of this vessel may be dealt with in

your Office. For the information end guid«mcocf the

Surveyors I enclose eight epproved hull plans of 2 similar

vessel, the steam trawler "VIKINGS", together with the scantling

sheet for this vessel, and I shall be glad if you will be
good enough to return them after noting.

It will be observed from the sheet that the
scantlings were obtained partly by exterpolation and by
comparison with those approved in previocus sinmilar cases.

I think It‘wll to point out that revised extended
Rules for Trawlers were approved by the Committee in _Eovemer
last, end a copy of these is also enclosed. These revised
fules, however, are not yet in compulsory operation, but may
be adopted by the Buillders or the Owners, but if it u?gosim
by the Iuilders, the scantlings of the proposed vessel may be
dealt with on the basis set forth in the -veo Wr\ £ Mx@hq
of this letter, I am, Dear  ir,
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